

We have Girl Scout Troops in Kindergarten through 12th Grade

For more information, email gshnjsu86@gmail.com with this information:

School:	
Girl's Name:	<u> </u>
Girl's Grade:	
Caregiver Name: _	
Email Address:	
Phone Number:	
Address:	



Girl Scout troops are 100% volunteer led by caregivers like you. New leaders receive training, local support AND a monthly Daisy subscription box with everything needed to run a meeting. Service Unit 86 is here to help, let us know you're interested in volunteering.